
Blevins School Board Meeting 

July 9, 2012 

Administration Office 

 

The regular meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

by board president Melony Ford on Monday, July 9, 2012 in the administration 

office.  Board members present: Ted Bonner, Laura Clark, Melony Ford, Carl 

McGill, Paul Noesser, and Richard Snell.  Others in attendance: Superintendent 

Billy Lee, Pat Loe, Jeffrey Steed and Lisa Doss.  See attached for others present.  

Prayer was said by Richard Snell and the Pledge of Allegiance was said by all. 

Melony Ford motioned to approve the minutes of the June 11, 2012 meeting.  

Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Melony Ford motioned to approve the financial report as read.  Motion passed with 

a 6-0 vote. 

Paul Noesser made a motion to accept a bid from Missco for $5324 plus tax for 

back and center cafetorium stage curtains.  Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Melony Ford motioned to accept the Borden milk bid for 2012-2013.  Motion 

passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Ted Bonner made a motion to accept a bid from Jimmy White to repair the 

elementary gym roof for $19,600.  Motion passed with a vote of 6-0. 

Paul Noesser motioned to accept a bid from John Stallsworth to work on high 

school gym bleachers for $15,000.  Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Melony Ford made a motion to accept a bid from Glen Young Construction for 

$9033.43 for concrete work on the baseball and softball fields.  Motion passed with 

a 6-0 vote. 

Ted Bonner motioned to purchase 60 computers and 20 monitors from B2B 

Computers for $27,980.33.  Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 



Board president Melony Ford called for an executive session at 7:33 p.m.  The 

meeting resumed at 7:50 p.m. 

Melony Ford made a motion to purchase five elementary bathroom sink units from 

Faulk Supply for $11,476.23 plus tax and freight.  Motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Richard Snell made a motion to purchase a cafeteria freezer for $3500.  Motion 

passed with a 6-0 vote. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 

Minutes approved: 8-13-12 

Board President________________________________________________ 

Ex-Officio Financial Officer______________________________________ 

 


